FEDERATION OF , £, Date: 12.02.2024
INDUSTRIES G ' O

ASSOCIATION SILVASSA

Circular
Dear Members, of the Constituent Association,
Federation of Industries Association.

Subject: Face-to-face discussion with RBI officials has been rescheduled.

Agenda

In keeping with the earlier circular date of 27.01.2024_To discuss suggestions, advice, and
complaints on the industrial banking services provided by banks and non-bank financial
companies that are lacking, 8 meeting was called, To address these problems, the
Federation and RBI stressed the value of functioning together. Due to the occupancy of
the Kalz Kendra, conference hall on the same day, by the Administration Department, an
face to face discussion with RBI officials has been rescheduled. Which was planned on
February 23, 2024, Friday is now.

Rescheduled on 27.FEB.2024.
Venue: Kala Kendra, Conference Hall, Silvassa
Time: - 10.30 AM to 12:30 PM

Action Requires

& All Industries are requested to Submit Suggestions, Advice, and Grievances by
February 15, 2024, Thursday, via email at federation.silvassa@gmail.com

s Consultation with CFOs and financial heads, Finance Team for valuable input.

=+ Confirmation of Representation by industry in person at the open house discussion
with REl on February 27, 2024. Friday from 10.30 am to 12.30 pm.

Your active participation is crucial to making a positive impact on the issues at hand. Your
valuable suggestions and insights will contribute to the success of these initiatives.

Thank you for your attention and prompt action.

Best Regards
KT Parmar
General Seaetony/FIA
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